
 

 

Board of Directors 
Notice of Virtual Executive Session 

 
Thursday, October 15, 2020 

1:00 p.m. 
 
 

The Oregon Forest Resources Institute Board will hold an executive session at 1:00 p.m. via virtual 
meeting on October 15, 2020.  
 
The executive session is being held pursuant to ORS 192.660(2)(h) to consult with counsel concerning 
the legal rights and duties of a public body with regard to current litigation or litigation likely to be filed. 
 
Under Oregon state law, executive sessions are closed to the public. Representatives of the news media 
are allowed to attend. Reporters are directed not to report on the discussions during executive session, 
except to state the general subject. No decisions will be made in executive session. 
 
If you are a member of the media and interested in attending, please contact Kathy Storm, 503-805-
0855, and storm@ofri.org by 3:00 p.m. Wednesday, October 14, 2020. 
 
 


